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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS

BALRANALD SHIRE COUNCIL PUBLIC INQUIRY

On 24 January 2019, the former Minister for Local Government, the Hon Gabrielle
Upton MP appointed Roslyn McCulloch as Commissioner to hold a Public Inquiry
under section 438U of the Local Government Act 1993 into Balranald Shire Council.

The public hearings to be held as part of the Inquiry will take place at the Balranald
Shire Council chambers, 70 Market Street, Balranald, NSW.

The public hearings will commence at 10.00am on Wednesday, 31 July 2019 and are
scheduled to conclude by Friday, 9 August 2019. There may be one or more non-
sitting days during the hearings period. The non-sitting days will be announced during
the public hearings.

On sitting days, the usual hours for the public hearings will be from 10.00am to 4.00pm,
subject to variation by the Commissioner.

Further enquiries regarding the Inquiry can be made to the Office of the Commissioner,
telephone  (02) 4428 4197, fax (02) 4428 4199 or emall
BalranaldPubliclnquiry@olg.nsw.gov.au. The terms of reference for the Inquiry and an
Information Paper on the conduct of the Inquiry are available on the Inquiry’s website
at www.olg.nsw.gov.au/balranald-public-inquiry




